
OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Resident,

Our �fth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity 
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident.  All scholarship 
applications must be �lled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.  The deadline to submit 
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who quali�es. This is one of many 
charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty 
& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these 
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all 
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much 
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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NEWSLETTER

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP  
Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t organization founded by 
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will 
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship 
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service 
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the �ve 
branches of the United States Armed Services or their 
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or 
vocational school programs.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm 
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. 
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees 
are encouraged to email: 
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at 
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.
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GOOD NEWS STORY! 
Residents are happy with their new larger waste bins that our director 
worked hard to advocate for over the last past year.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
CREDO Marriage Enrichment Retreat
February 3rd – 5th 
March 10th – 12th
April 14th – 16th

CREDO provides programs that improves lives and relationships.  A 
signature program of CREDO is the Marriage Enrichment Retreat.  
Marriage Enrichment Retreats are weekend retreats held at resorts 
located throughout the area and are provided free of charge to Navy 
members and their partners.  This is a great opportunity for couples to 
build upon the strengths in their marriage, learn new skills, and to grow 
closer, together.

For more information and to register, call or email Jana Hertzberg. O�ce: 
425-304-3596. Jana.R.Hertzberg.NAF@US.Navy.MIL 

Valentine’s Day

On February 14th, from 3:00 – 4:00 PM, we’ll be handing out Valentine’s 
treat bags at the community center. This event is open to current 
residents of all ages.

US Family Health Plan at PacMed Representative On-Site

On February 22nd, from 4:30 – 6:30 PM, Erika Lamar, the USFHP Marketing 
Representative at PacMed will be at the Constitution Park Community 
Center to discuss your family health plan if you have any questions or 
concerns. This is an optional event. To make an appointment, email Mrs. 
Lamar at Erika.Lamar@USFHPPacMed.org.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
On February 14th, we’ll be handing out Valentine's treat bags at the 
community center from 3:00 – 4:00 PM.

TSS is coming this spring! The Tenant Satisfaction Survey (TSS) is an 
annual survey that is emailed out to each family where you can share your 
thoughts and feedback on your living experience in our community. Navy 
Regional, Navy Housing, and Hunt all use this information to improve our 
community and address any concerns. Between March 20th and May 5th, 
we will be sending out reminders encouraging you to �ll out your 
surveys. Families who �ll out their survey will be entered into contests 
and giveaways to show our appreciation for your feedback.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
Fence repairs are continuing to be made around the community from the 
winter storms.

ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing.com

BRAGGING RIGHTS GALORE!
Maintenance SatisFacts Responses for Bragging Rights:

“Thank you, thank you!! Everything is working great and I 
was grateful to have �lters replaced too as a surprise. Sorry 
it took a couple of times, but thank you for taking extra 
time to get everything working again!”

“[Maintenance] was done quickly and professionally.”

“Really appreciate how quickly they were able to replace 
our refrigerator.”

“Great work!”

“Extremely professional and was able to resolve the issue 
for us! Much appreciated!”

“Charles is always so helpful!”

“Maintenance person was very courteous and the work 
was done really well and quickly after the request was 
placed. Thank you!”

“Great job getting this done. It was painless process to 
request the repair and the repairman was thorough.”

Leasing received these emails for Bragging Rights:

“Good Afternoon, We received our [new, larger trash] bin, 
but I wanted to extend a thank you to you and the sta� 
that made this possible. It is much appreciated by my 
family and I. Thank you.”

“Yay! I am super excited about the new trash cans. Thank 
you guys!”

FUN STATS
New Move-Ins Welcomed: 4
Work Orders Completed: 68
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 13
Average Move-In Score: 5/5
Average Work Order Score: 4.98/5

PET OF THE MONTH
Jaimee Moore's pup Scout



CONNECT WITH US! @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing
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